
The Village of Mackinaw will be hosting a Free 
Hunter Safety Course on Friday, March 20, 

2020 from 6:00 pm – 10:00 pm and Saturday, 
March 21, 2020 from 9:00 am – 3:00 pm. You 
must attend both days of classes. Students 

under the age of 16 must be accompanied by 
an adult and must be able to read and 

comprehend the material that is provided to 
pass the test. Drinks and snacks will be 

provided. If you would like to sign up you can 
call 309-359-5821. 

 


